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The megadrought is causing a lack of food and water options for wild animals and insects. This is causing the remaining edible plants that people residentially grow for
food to be taken over by wildlife. To conserve water for the remaining people left, avoid buying products that come from Southwestern states hit by the drought
(California, Nevada, Arizona, etc.).
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